## SOUTH BAY SANCTUARY COVENANT (SBSC) brings

#### GRASSROOTS ADVOCACY IN EL SALVADOR

Hear about our partners coming together to transform their country and how they are doing it!





# Interactive Panel Discussion with Roddy Hughes

Executive Director of Voices on the Border

## José Acosta

**NEW** El Salvador Director of Voices on the Border

## Sunday, October 20, 2013 4:00 p.m.

First Baptist Church, 305 N. California, Palo Alto (at Bryant)

Salvadoran Fair Trade Crafts for sale!

### Pupusa and Enchilada Dinner!

Suggested Donation \$20 adults, \$5 students (No one turned away for lack of funds.)

Please RSVP to (650) 494-8340

Mail tax-deductible checks to University Lutheran/SBSC c/o St. Thomas Aquinas Parish, 3290 Middlefield, Palo Alto, 94306

Sponsored by First Baptist Church and South Bay Sanctuary Covenant

SBSC Delegation to El Salvador will be February 15 - 23, 2014

**Orientation**: Saturday, October 19, 2013 3:30 – 5:00 Our Lady of the Rosary hall, 3233 Cowper St., Palo Alto Roddy Hughes, José Acosta and Arlene Schaupp Phone 650-494-8340 for Information and to RSVP